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 Cupar Town Office December/January Holiday Hours: 

Wednesday, December 27th-Friday, December 29th  

Normal Business Hours: 8:30am-12:00pm, 1:00pm-4:30pm 

Monday, January 1st- CLOSED 

Tuesday, January 2nd- Friday January 5th  

Normal Business Hours: 8:30am-12:00pm, 1:00pm-4:30pm  

 

 

Please Note: Cupar 

Town Office will be 

closed on Monday, 

January 15th. 

Sorry for any 

inconvenience this 

may cause.  

In the New Year, 

we wish you the best year you’ve ever had, 

and that each New Year 

will be better than the last. 

May you realize your fondest dreams 

and take time to recognize and enjoy 

each and every blessing. 

Happy New Year, 

And many more! 
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Cupar Public Library 
By Diane Dennis 

 Happy New Year!  We are continuing to plan events and programs to serve you – our community – and we welcome 
you and your ideas.  Thank you to our board of volunteers and our librarian for your dedication and work and, to our 
community for the support.  Looking back, we hosted an author visit, Children’s Summer Reading Program, 3 
multicultural presentations, Open House/Paint Nite/Halloween Costume Exchange, Playschool visits/parties 

This is our 50th year as a library and we are planning our anniversary for the spring, as well as author and cultural 
presentations. 

Immediately, however, we are planning our annual Valentine Tea + Bake Sale for Sat Feb 10 from 1-3:30, with a 
Toonie Trail of prizes; a $2 admission includes coffee/goodies and a door prize entry.  We ask the community and 
especially our patrons to donate a baked item for the bake table please. 

Library cards are free to anyone over the age of 5; we have a computer that is free for use to the public as well as Wi-
Fi.  New parents are welcome to come in and sign up for a free baby book gift from us. We carry newspapers and 
magazines for even browsing through.   We are open Wednesdays + Fridays from 10:30-5, and can be contacted by 
phone (306-723-4749), email cupar@parklandlibrary.ca and are located in the Legion Hall at 217 Stanley (main) 
Street. 

 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 
 By Diane Dennis 

A Blessed New Year to all from all of us at St. Paul.  As we look back on our activities of spiritual growth and 
fellowship programs, we are reminded of how truly blessed we are here in Cupar.  And we will continue to share our 
blessings with those in the community near and far.  Thank you to those who beautify and clean our sanctuary, 
building and our church grounds all year. 

Our Ladies’ Bible study group (LWMLC) meets on Mon Jan 8 @ 7:30 pm, and our Quilting Group will start meeting 
on Monday nights at 7 pm afterwards.  Anyone in the community – with or without sewing experience – is welcome 
to join in the fellowship of the evening as we make blankets for Regina’s needy families.  Come out to cut, iron, 
sew, tie or just plain visit!  We would also like to thank all those who attended or participated in our Advent Baking 
Exchange this year, which saw 17 ladies with many different kinds of baking!  A lovely evening was enjoyed by all. 

Confirmation classes restarts on Wednesdays @ 4 pm, starting Jan 10, for our 5 youth catechumens who are in 
their 2nd and final year, looking at a Confirmation date for spring. 

Our FaithLife Chapter will host a Valentine or “Love Sunday Brunch” on Sun Feb 11 after the Worship Service at 11 
am.  Coffee Hour continues after the 9 am service, usually around the first Sunday of the month.  Proceeds go 
towards church projects. 

For any office inquiries, please contact the office at 306-723-4899.  You are welcome to attend our Worship Service 
schedule which is as follows: 1st, 3rd, 5th Sundays at 9 am; 2nd and 4th Sundays with Holy Communion at 11 am. 

 

mailto:cupar@parklandlibrary.ca
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Cupar Canucks Senior Men’s Schedule 

Sat Jan 6 @ Home vs Raymore 8 pm 

Fri Jan 12 @ Lumsden 8 pm 

Sat Jan 13 @ Home vs Lumsden 8 pm 

Fri Jan 19 @ Home vs Bethune 8 pm 

Sat Jan 27 @ Home vs Southey 8 pm 

Sun Jan 28 @ Strasbourg 6 pm 

Wednesday Jan 31 @ Bethune 8 pm 
 

What do snowmen eat for 
lunch? 

Ice-burgers! 



TOWN OF CUPAR |JANUARY 4 

 

 

 

 

  

Town 
Of 

CUPAR 

116 Stanley Street 
Cupar, SK S0G0Y0  

306.723.4324 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Cupar Town Office Hours 

Monday to Friday 8:30-4:30 

Closed from 12pm-1pm. 

.  

Do you have 

Facebook? Follow the 

Town of Cupar 

Facebook Page to stay 

up to date with events 

going on in town! 

TOWN MEETINGS 

Cupar Town Council 

January 11, 2018  

@ 7:00pm 

Cupar Fire Department 

January 9th, 2018 

 @ 7:30 pm (Regular 

Meeting) 

January 23rd, 2018 (Training 

Meeting) @7:00pm 

 

Cupar Transfer Site 

CLOSED FOR THE SEASON.  

 

Public Health Nurse 

Schedule 

January 9 & 30, February 

20, March 13 

Hours: 9:45am- 11:15am 

Please call 1-306-766-7500 

option #1 for more 

information.  
 

Remember to renew 

your Dog & Cat 

Licenses January 

2018! 

As per bylaw 12-2008. 

Advertising for Fundraising 

Please be advised that The Town of 

Cupar will need to be provided with 

an SLGA Lottery Licence # in order to 

advertise in our newsletter.  

Please visit the SLGA gaming website 

for more information on what type of 

fundraisers require SLGA Lottery 

Licences.  
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Cupar Fire Department 
By Chief Chris McLeod  

Well, we made it through another year!  2017 gave us all challenges as well as joy but I hope 

we have all prepared for the New Year.  January 2018 is the start of our fundraising for a field 

fire truck.  This unit is very expensive but once we reach our goal it will be at a valued 

resource for the community and surrounding area for years to come.   

With the changes in our environment and the increased risk or a wild fire, the Cupar Fire 

Department will need to retool to be able to respond more efficiently to the wildfire 

threat.  Remember, having the proper tools to do the job is a small portion, it is our members 

that would be on the frontlines fighting this threat that would use these using these tools.  We 

will be hold different events over the year to fund raise for this, other equipment 

improvements as well as training. Please watch for announcements and thank you so much 

for your past support.  We truly hope we will see all of you attending our events and showing 

the same support next year to help better our department for everyone’s safety. 

Thank you again and Happy New Year! 

 

The Cupar Fire Department will be selling 50/50’s at the Cupar Canucks 

Senior Men’s Team home games for the remainder of the 2017-2018 season.  

January Dates and Licence #’s: 

50/50 January 6, 2018 (SASK Lotteries Licence # SR17-2803) 

50/50 January13, 2018 (SASK Lotteries Licence # SR17-2805) 

50/50 January19, 2018 (SASK Lotteries Licence #SR17-2806) 

50/50 January 27, 2018 (SASK Lotteries Licence # SR17-2807) 
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